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We received a few questions after posting the RFI, and the one we choose to address is: 
Question: “The RFI mentions that the state is looking for information regarding a replacement of Maine’s current CVR system from 2007, can I get the current system’s vendor name, contract number, and expiration date?”
Answer: PCC Technology (now Civix), Contract number: 20191223000000001932, End date 12/31/2023
